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By The Book - Unconscious Bias

On Oct. 20, Angela Freeman of the Indianapolis office participated in a panel
discussion, "By the Book - Unconscious Bias," presented by the Healthcare
Businesswomen's Association in the Indianapolis office. The panel discussed
unconscious bias and how it affects the workplace.


